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Poppy Appeal 
Throughout this week, poppies will be on sale as part of the 
British Legion Appeal.  
We have encouraged the children to make a donation with a 
“silver coin”, which is at least 20 pence and hopefully 
more, with the understanding they can only get one for 
themselves.  
Other merchandise is available for at least £1 
I hope you can support us with this worthy appeal. 
The donation tins will start coming around the classrooms from tomorrow. 

On Time ? 
You will notice over the following few weeks, Mr Pearson, 
Miss Williams and  Mrs Hall patrolling the school gates at 
9:00am monitoring late arrivals. Being late once is            
understandable, repeatedly being late shows disrespect for 
the school and more  importantly, places your child at a  
massive disadvantage.  
With lessons starting within minutes of the start of the 
school day, late children end up playing catch-up during 
the first lesson.  
As we always say, you wouldn’t start watching a film if 
you had missed the first 10 
minutes, so why place your 
child in the same                
predicament? 
 

 

I didn’t know 
they were on a 
ship! 



 

"As-Salam-u-Alaikum,"  
Multi Faith Week 
Next week (7th November) we have a special week in school which has been many 
months in the planning. Each year group will be looking at a different  religion and        
exploring the beliefs and the cultures attached to these different faiths. 
In addition, all children will attend a professional workshop looking at their specific        
religion.  
We hope it will be a most enlightening week and that you can make time to discuss what 
has been going on in school with your child . 
 
On Friday 11th November, between 2:15pm to 3:00pm  in the Holt Hall there will be 
some examples of the work we have been doing throughout the week. We hope you 
can pop in and have a look. 

Friday 4th November Reception and Key Stage One Special     
Mentions 2:30pm 

Week Beginning Monday 7th November Multi-Faith Week 

Wednesday 23rd –Tuesday 29th November Book Fair 

Friday 25th November Key Stage Two Special Mentions 2:30pm 

Friday 16th December End of the Autumn Term 

Wednesday 4th January Beginning of the Spring Term 

Friday 27th January In-service training day. 

Dates for your Diary 

TAKING CARE CURRICULUM 
All classes in school over the next couple of weeks will 
be involved in Taking Care/Protective Behaviour scheme. 
Children will be learning new skills for helping         
themselves to keep safe and building on work they have 
already done. 
Please do ask your children about what they are doing and 
have discussions with them about all aspects of safety—
your interest and encouragement will make a big           
difference to their learning. 
There is more information on the school website. 

Bicycles and Scooters 
Can I please remind all children and their parents that no child or adult should be cycling on 
school grounds.  
This also applies to scooters. 
In the same vein, no children should be going on any school apparatus, including the Key 
Stage One trim trail and Reception and Nursery outdoor classrooms before or after school. 
Thank You 


